
 
Nominations for Association Officers and Trustees 

 
The Association Nominating Committee is seeking nominations for the offices of president-elect, 
first vice president, treasurer, and secretary, and for five Board of Trustees openings.  The Trustee 
seats are for a term of three years beginning on June 1, 2017 and ending in May 2020. 
 
Members wishing to be considered for any of the available positions are expected to have the time 
and means to attend and participate in the monthly Board of Trustee meetings (10), attend and 
participate in Association & Foundation events and programs throughout the year, and perform 
other duties that may be assigned by the president. 
 
If you have the desire to help shape the future of your Association, and can meet the responsibilities 
outlined above, please send a letter of interest along with a resume to Jenifer Fowler, Esq., 
Chairperson, Nominating Committee, c/o Camden County Bar Association, 1040 N. Kings 
Highway, Suite 201, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034.  Current members of the Board of Trustees 
whose terms expire at the end of this bar year must also send a letter of interest 
to be considered for reappointment. 
 
Members who have practiced five years or less at the Bar of New Jersey or are 35 years or younger 
are eligible for the position of Young Lawyer Trustee. Again, a commitment to attend and chair 
monthly Young Lawyer Committee meetings, submit a monthly article to the Barrister, and attend 
monthly Association Board of Trustee meetings and Young Lawyer and Association events and 
programs must be made.  To be considered, please send a letter of interest along with a resume to 
Abe Tran, Chairperson, Young Lawyer Nominating Committee, c/o Camden County Bar 
Association, 1040 N. Kings Highway, Suite 201, Cherry Hill, NJ 08034.  The young lawyer post is 
for a one-year term beginning June 1, 2016, and includes a seat on the CCBA Board of Trustees.. 
 
New officers and trustees will be sworn in at the Annual Installation of Officers & Trustees Dinner 
Dance on Friday, June 9th at Lucien’s Manor in Berlin. 
 
For more information regarding the nominating process, please feel free to contact Executive 
Director Larry Pelletier at 856.482.0620 or via e-mail at lbp@camdencountybar.org. 
 
The deadline for consideration of nominations is 5 pm, Friday, March 17, 2017. 


